
From: Chris Melham [mailto:chrismelham@civilcontractors.com]  

Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 4:20 PM 
To: Adler, Melissa; Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Rebecca Sostarko; Stuart Maxwell; Vasuki Paul; 

Michael Nguyen; Stephen Crawford - AWU (stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au); 
marc@cdclawyers.com.au; Sam McGregor; Shaun Schmitke; 'stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au' 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - construction awards 

 
Dear All 
 
The Civil Contractors Federation respectfully submits that it supports the position expressed by the 
MBA in its email dated 28 March 2018 below to Deputy President Gostencnik. 
 
Kind regards 
Chris Melham  
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